May 2022
MetroKids News

Memory Verse for PK4-Gr1: “God saw everything he had made. And it was very
good.” Genesis 1:31, NIrV

Memory Verse for Gr2-5: But those who trust in the Lord will receive new
strength. They will fly as high as eagles. They will run and not get tired. They will
walk and not grow weak. Isaiah 40:31 (NirV)

Happy May Day!
It's already May 1st! We are so glad to see the faces of keiki who continue to join us,
and not to mention old faces and new ones too!

Excited to see you all again!!
Racie

Announcements

e BREAKING NEWS: Metro Christian Church has 3 services starting on Sundays
(7am, 9am, & 11am). MetroKids is offered at the 9am and 11am services. For
now, we will continue taking registrations at our website
www.metrochrstianchurch.com. We still would appreciate you registering your
keiki as it helps with planning and prepping, but will take walk-ins too.

e As you know, we currently offer MetroKids to those who are in PreSchool up thru
Fifth Grade, we are working towards opening a class up for two and three year
olds. However, we need additional volunteers for this age range. Please let me
know if you or you know of anyone interested. | can answer any questions and or
send an application form in regards to this new age group.

e MetroKids is also looking for and is in need of those who can help reset the MCA
classrooms after the 11am service by moving tables, chairs, and helping to clean.
If we can have perhaps 2-4 people we can have a rotation to help reset. Please
let me know.

If you have any questions, comments or concerns at any time, please let us know whether
it's via email, metrokids@metrochristianchurch.com, in-person or via the web.
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